City of Cambridge

Special Meeting

April 27, 2015
7:00 p.m.

A special meeting of the Cambridge City Council was held on April 27, 2015 at Cambridge City Hall. The purpose of this special meeting was to hold a workshop on the City of Cambridge Master Transportation Plan.
Present were Mayor Nanette Rhodes, Council President Cy Wert, Jeff Chance, and Verl Cate.   The vacant position has not been filled yet.  Also present was Public Works Superintendent Ernie Houghton, City Clerk/Treasurer Sandra McKee, and Elwin Butler of Holladay Engineering. 
Mayor Rhodes opened the meeting at 7:04 p.m.  She welcomed everyone to the meeting and the Mayor led the Pledge of Allegiance. Public Works Superintendent Ernie Houghton led the discussion with questions and corrections on each page of the Transportation Plan with Elwin Butler of Holladay Engineering who had prepared the draft for the council.  Questions were answered and corrections made.  Elwin Butler will make the corrections and changes for a new document for the council to consider.
Adjourn – Verl Cate made a motion to adjourn.  Jeff Chance seconded the motion and the motion passed unanimously.  The meeting adjourned at 10:01 p.m. 

____________________________________       ________________________________

Sandra McKee, City Clerk


       Nanette T. Rhodes, Mayor
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